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August 21, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Lisa St. Hilaire, Information Manager 
Maine Natural Areas Program 
93 State House Station 
Augusta, ME 04333-0093 
Lisa.St.Hilaire@maine.gov  
 
Re:  Plymouth Industrial REIT | 56 Milliken Road | Portland, Maine 

 
Ms. St. Hilaire, 
 
Plymouth Industrial REIT is currently in the process of preparing a Site Location of Development 

Permit Amendment Application for the construction of a 72,000 square foot building at 56 Milliken 

Drive in Portland, Maine.  The facility is an addition to and existing industrial manufacturing 

facility at 56 Milliken Road, Portland. 

 

As required for permitting requirements, we are submitting this request to your office to 

determine if there are any potential impacts to fisheries or wildlife habitats located at the site or 

in the immediate surroundings.  Any response can be forwarded to our office located at 146 

Main Street, Saco, ME 04072 or by email at jkuchinski@ces-maine.com. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

CES, Inc. 

 

 

John D. Kuchinski, PE 

Senior Project Engineer 

 
JDK/cmc 

Encl. 
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PLYMOUTH INDUSTRIAL REIT, INC.

56 MILLIKEN STREET, PORTLAND, MAINE
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